
 
 
 

 
 
Doug Dvorak Is The Keynote Speaker For The Dental Health Products Inc. Conference 

 
July 11, 2016 
 
GREEN BAY, WISCONSIN – Doug Dvorak will be the keynote speaker for the Dental Health Products, Inc. 
conference on July 29, 2016.  
 
DHPI sells equipment and supplies to various dental professionals and offices in the Wisconsin area. 
However, they also have offices in Ohio, Nebraska, Minnesota, Michigan and Illinois. They also provide 
software options, including inventory and practice management, as well as tips on buying and selling a 
practice. DHPI can also help with office designs and provide customized messages for patients on hold. 
 
Doug Dvorak is a sales trainer and motivational speaker who also handles keynotes in a humorous and 
motivating way. He uses targeted examples, stories and theories to get his points across and helps 
others remain motivated and ready for anything. Along with being a motivational speaker, he is also a 
sales trainer and works hard to help build sales teams and teach them what they need to know to be 
successful in sales. 
 
Doug speaks at various institutes and organizations over 75 times each year and has traveled to over 
100 different countries. He attributes his success to connecting with his audience using tailored 
content that will be meaningful to them, all while using his personal experiences and a blend of energy 
and humor. 
 
While no information is available about the Dental Health Products Inc. conference and what it is 
about, Doug Dvorak will use a unique technique to clarify goals, improve sales or whatever else DHPI 
hopes to accomplish. 
 
Doug has a Master of Business Degree in Marketing Management, as well as a Bachelor of Arts Degree in 
Business Administration. He is also a member of the National Speaker Association and the IFPS 
(International Federation for Professional Speakers). He is a Certified Speaking Professional (CSP), 
which is only provided to the best professionals in the business.  
 
He has written countless articles and books to help motivate individuals and companies everywhere and 
uses his challenges to better himself and help others better themselves. 
 
Doug Dvorak can improve your sales team, give your audience a boost, help with entrepreneurial leaps 
and improve leadership. To learn more about Doug Dvorak or view demos of keynote or motivational 
speeches, feel free to visit his website at www.dougdvorak.com. To book him for an event, you can 
contact Dvorak Marketing Group at 1-847-359-6969 or send an email to doug@dougdvorak.com.  
 
 


